

## Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter

October 17, 2017





## Red Ribbon Week Oct 23-26



10/23: RED-dy Set Go! Dream, Believe & Achieve.... Be DRUG FREE....Wear RED

> 10/24: Team Up Against Drugs...... Wear your FAVORITE TEAM Shirt

10/25: Hats Off To Being DRUG FREE...... Wear a Hat

10/26: DRUGS Don't Like It When COUGARS Say "NO".....Wear GREEN!!!

The purpose of Red Ribbon Week is to present a visible commitment to living a safe, healthy, and drug-free life.

The campaign is designed to create awareness concerning the problems related to the use of tobacco, alcohol, and other drugs and to support the decision to live a drug-free lifestyle.

## **REMINDER!!!**

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email ahurley@crestridge.org

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

The CRE newsletter will now be added to the website and app. Go to 'menu', 'documents', 'newsletters', 'CRE Newsletter'.

## **Dates to Remember:**

Oct. 18 -- No School -PD Day

Oct. 20 -- Fall Picture Retakes

Oct. 23-26--Red Ribbon Week

Oct. 25 -- Walk to School

Oct 25-26 P/T Conferences NO After School Care

Oct. 27 -- NO SCHOOL

Oct. 31 -- Halloween Parties @ 2:00, parade @ 1:45

Teachers still have class up until 3:00. If you can please wait in the car rider line to pick your students up at the end of the day.

HALLOWEEN PARTIES OCT. 31
STUDENTS CAN BRING THEIR COSTUMES TO SCHOOL
AND GET DRESSED AT 1:30.
NO SCARY OR GORY COSTUMES ALLOWED!
PARADE AT 1:45 AND PARTIES AT 2:00.



Grandparents Day
was wonderful! We
had close to 300
grandparents.
Thanks to all the
grandparents that
were able to attend!

The Cougar Club Afterschool Program will be celebrating the national "Lights on Afterschool" event by going to the Buckeye Acres Pumpkin Patch on Thursday, October 19th. Regular enrolled students that have their permission slips turned in are allowed to go on the field trip. All other students will need to find an alternative way home that day.

**NOT** have the afterschool program on October 25 & 26.

For more information please contact Cyndi Shackelford @ cshackelford@crestridge.orgor 660-656-3008

ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS MUST HAVE A
VOLUNTEER FORM FILLED OUT AND
SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE FOR APPROVAL
PRIOR TO VOLUNTEERING FOR ANY CRE
ACTIVITY. VOLUNTEER FORMS MAY BE
FOUND ON THE CREST RIDGE WEBSITE
UNDER "DOCUMENTS".